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1.

Summer Mission Trip

$20,000

Our hope is to bring 50-75 people (multi-generational) to serve alongside churches in the
Salt Lake City, Utah area. The Salt Lake City County is estimated below 3% evangelical
Christian. Our funds will help primarily with ministry-related expenses that the host
churches will incur. We want to bless them by covering the majority of program cost so
our mission will not over-burden our hosts. Funds raised will help us in pre-trip visits for
planning & prayer with our host churches, administrative costs, training materials, and
expenses related to mobilizing our leaders and team.

2.

Church Internships/Leadership Development

$10,000

We believe that in-house training and discipleship in ministry is one of the best ways to
multiply leadership. Our hope is to provide the equivalence of (4) one-half scholarships
for people interested in exploring ministry as a vocation, or for the “testing” of their calling.
We will invite and train full-time summer interns to raise the other one-half of their salary
through relational funding. We place a high value on training our own young adults, but
are also interested in investing into other church members as God leads and to develop
skills necessary for effective ministry. We believe that pre-planning and preparing to train
leaders is part of our faith – believing that God will raise up people to invest into. We
hope to become a church that is a “training center” for leadership in the future.

3.

Life Journals & Life Groups

$6,000

Beginning January 1, 2020, we are encouraging every church attendee to prayerfully
consider participating in a one-year Bible reading, prayer, and journaling plan. Our
pastors will be teaching and training people on an amazing way to interact with the
scriptures as individuals, in small groups, and in our families. We desire to present every
person in 2020 who makes First Baptist their home a Life Journal, and also the
opportunity to learn how to participate in devotions as a group. Teens and adults will
have age-appropriate journals as well as journals designed for younger children.
4.
Community Christmas
$20,000
In December, we will host our 2nd Community Christmas with the ice skating rink for our
community. Our hope is to put on an incredible program for our community where we can
share the love of Christ with our neighbors. Funds raised will allow us to concentrate on
serving the thousands of people who will encounter the grace of God on our campus at
Christmas. Our hope is to even grow as a church body as people respond to the gospel.

5.

International Vision Trip

$18,000

We believe God is inviting us to become even more invested into world mission in 2020.
Our hope is to send a vision team each year to visit at least one missionary that we
support. We hope to provide: loving care for the entire family & ministry team, prayer
support, to be attentive and listen to current needs and victories, and to increase our level
of partnership. There is no substitute for being present with our missionaries in trenches
of ministry. This team will also discern if a future short-term team from FBC is desired to
aid our missionaries in their mission and what time frame works best for them. Our FBC
“Go Team” will be involved in helping call out a team to join this vision team in 2020.

*

Event Expenses

$6,000

*The remaining of our goal is to cover all expenses related to
Offerfest including catering, supplies, facility & equipment rentals.

TOTAL:

$80,000

